NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Sealy 4B Economic Development Corporation (SEDC) will receive public comments for the
following proposed project and the expenditure of funds:

1) The SEDC will receive comments for proposed expenditure of Historic District Improvement Grant
funds for the Wittenburg Project, located at or about 210 Meyer Street, a multi-business retail center, to
provide funding for fagade improvements, signage, electrical, and other associated expenses for new and
expanded business development, and to improve Sealy’s main corridor. The SEDC proposed incentives
and expenditure of funds is not to exceed $15,000.00.

The SEDC will hold the public hearing in which all interested persons shall have the right to be heard
regarding such proposed project and expenditure of funds. The public hearing will be held at the W.E.
Hill Center 1000 Main Street Sealy, TX 77474 on Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. COVID-19
preventative measures including a wearing face covering and social distancing and will be followed
during the meeting.
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